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From: newbold richardson
To: Kaliah L Lewis
Cc: soledadpelle@yahoo.com.ar
Subject: [EXTERNAL]BZA #2020-00015
Date: Monday, September 14, 2020 3:57:57 PM


Ms. Lewis,
 We are writing in support of the request for a special exception submitted by Timo Lorenzen-
Schmidt and Soledad Pellegrini for 604 South View Terrace.  


Our property is 602 South View Terrace, adjacent to 604 South View Terrace, on the south
side, where the deck will have the most impact. 


We are in complete support of their request for a special exemption.  We will be attending the
meeting via Zoom. We are sending an email as I am not sure we can master the technology to
provide this input online during the hearing.


Sincerely Yours
A. Newbold Richardson, Anne Charlwood Smith, Ruth Smith Anderson
The Richardson Family LLC
602 South View Terrace
Alexandria, VA 22314
571-224-5641


DISCLAIMER: This message was sent from outside the City of Alexandria email system.
DO NOT CLICK any links or download attachments unless the contents are from a trusted


source.
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